
 

 

 

 

 

 

Awesome Autumn –Suggested  Newsletter / Website copy 

Enjoy an Awesome Autumn and protect your family from COVID-19 

We all know that Halloween and Bonfire Night will need to look a little different this 

year, due to COVID-19 restrictions and social distancing guidelines. Keeping 

everyone safe is the main priority, which is why St Helens Council is recommending 

against participating in traditional activities, such as trick or treating this year, with 

vast and unnecessary social mixing between many different households.   

The Council has also announced that the annual Spark in the Park firework event has 

also been cancelled this year - unavoidable due to the spread of coronavirus in our 

region.  

The message is that we must all play our part, but this doesn't mean that 

autumn can't be fun! Which is why an online #AwesomeAutumn Stay At Home 

Activity hub has been created for families, where you will find a host of activities, 

safety tips, family crafts, recipes and you can also take part in live interactive quiz 

events on Halloween and Bonfire night!  

Join the fun at: www.sthelens.gov.uk/awesomeautumn. 

And if you are planning your own fireworks at home, please remember that fireworks 

can be extremely dangerous -use them safely, with respect and consideration 

towards neighbours, and without breaking current coronavirus lockdown measures. 

 Visit www.sthelens.gov.uk/goodguy for information about how to celebrate safely. 
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